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VERBAL NOTE

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honour to inform that Finland has no
incidents to report pursuant to paragraphs 10 and 12 of resolution 69/121 of 10
December 2014 of the United Nations General Assembly.

However, the Finnish authorities wish to assure the Secretary-General that they continue
to take all appropriate measures to ensure the protection, security and safety of
diplomatic and consular missions and representatives Furthermore, Finland wishes to
emphasize the importance of close cooperation in security matters not only at the
international level, but also nationally between the missions and the competent local
authorities

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurance of its highest
consideration.
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